
 
Dear Families, 
 
This packet is to help support your child’s 
learning at home during this time.  Each 
week has a cover page followed by a 
weekly work packet.  Please only 
complete the week(s) that your child is at 
home learning.  In this envelope, we have 
included additional resources to use at 
home.  It has a list of great websites, apps, 
and books that can be read to them.  This 
envelope also has sight words, reading 
passages, and handwriting sheets that 
can be used over multiple weeks of 
learning, if needed.  We hope you find this 
helpful, and that your child can continue 
learning and growing from home! 
 
Thanks, 
-The HCES Kindergarten Team 


